
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:  Pendennis              Term: Term 5  2023-2024              Topic: What’s on your plate? 

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

 

Our topic this term has been ‘What’s on 

your plate?’  

 

We have been talking about foods we 

like, and dislike. We have also been 

exploring balanced diets.  

 

In English, we have been focusing on ‘The 

Peas and the Sneeze’ story. Through this, 

we have been practising sequencing 

and learning about rhyming. We have 

also been giving instructions to adults to 

make sandwiches, toast, etc. These 

instructions have needed to be very 

specific, otherwise the adult keeps 

getting it wrong!  

 

In maths, we have been focusing on 

positional language and direction. We 

have learned about on top, under, etc., 

left and right, quarter and half turns. We 

have been learning about this in the 

context of moving around the school too.  

 

In art, we have been focusing on the 

story ‘Handa’s Surprise’, we have been 

making paper mache fruit.  

 

In drama, we have been role-playing 

‘The Enormous Carrot’, with lovely outfits 

and sensory props to explore.  

 

We have been out lots this term- 

Thatcham Nature Discovery Centre, 

Donnington Park and Lidl.  

 

We hope everyone has a fab half term!  

    

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term:   Last day of term:  Friday 24th May 

First day back: Monday 3rd June  

 

Castle Fest – 22nd June – 1-3pm 


